
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After the devastating Kerala flood in 2018, WMO Arts and Science College in Muttil 

joined hands with the District Administration of Wayanad, the Indian Institute of 

Architects Calicut Centre, and the District Town and Country Planning Office to 

conduct a comprehensive post-disaster assessment named Rebuild Kerala 2018 in 

August and September of that year. Seventy dedicated students from the college 

actively participated in the survey, diligently gathering vital data. The college’s 

computer centre is used for consolidating and organizing the collected information. 

Recognizing the student’s commendable efforts, the District Administration presented 

each participant with well-deserved appreciation letters, acknowledging their 

invaluable contribution to the assessment and rebuilding efforts. 
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